UNITED STATES OF AMERICA 00(,"5‘5‘,[50
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

BEFORE THE ATOMIC SAFETY AND LICENSING BOARD 82 ocT 12 As.’o

In the Matter of:

CONSOLIDATED EDISON COMPANY OF
NEW YORX (Indian Point, Unit 2)

POWER AUTHORITY OF THE STATE OF
NEW YOKX (Indian Point, Unit 3)

UCS/NYPIRG MOTION TO DIRECT STAFF
TO RESCHEDULE MEETING
Attached is a notice of a meeting on October 13, 1982 called
by the NRC Staff with Consolidated Edison, PASNY, SANDIA, and NRC
Staff. Although the meeting notice is dated September 15, we did

not receive it until today, October 7, 1982, Th: meeting is to

discuss SANDIA's preliminary evalvation of the Indian Point proba-
bilistic risk assessmen:. It is to be held in Albuquerque, New
Mexico.

As the Board is well aware, the qugstion of accident proba-
bilistics has been made a central one in these hearings. Indeed,
by its lateas: order, the Board has made discussion of the SANDIA
report mandatory for the Staff and Licensees. UCS/NYPIRG intend
to use the SANDIA report for the discussion of accident probabil-
istics which we are required to make and intend to examine the
witnesses on that report. We therefore have a great interest in
attending this meeting. However, we are unable to attend a meeting
in Albuquerque, New Mexico; we cannot afford the e: pense and cannot

spare the time necessary to send the appropriate people across the
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country. Moreover, since Con Ed and PASNY are in New York and
the NRC is in Washington, one must guestion whether the meeting
has no%t been scheduled in New Mexico with the intention of
excluding the Intervenors.

Therefore, UCS/NYPIRG moves the Board to direct the Staff

to reschedule this meeting in either Washington or New Ynrk.

Respectfully submitted,

W M. 7

Ellyn R. Weiss
General Counsel
Union of Concerned Scientists




Docket Nos. 50-247
and 50-286

MEMORANDUM FOR:

FROM:

SUBJECT:

TIME & DATE:
LOCATION:
PURPOSE :

REQUESTED
ATTENDANCE :

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555

SEP 17 1982

RECEIVEDOCT 7 1982
Steven A. Varga, Chief, Operating Reactors Branch
No. 1, CL

John N. Hannon, Project Manager, Operating Reactors
Branch No. 1, DL

FORTHCOMING MEETING WITH CONSOLIDATED EDISON, PASNY,
PLG, SANDIA AND NRC STAFF

9:00 AM - October 13, 1982

SANDIA will provide public meeting room | Ibuquerque, NM,
To discuss SANDIA's preliminary DRAFT letter report evaluation

of the IPPSS frequency of accident sequences.
CON_ED

Dick Remshaw, et al

PASNY

Jim Davis, et al

NRC

S. Israel, et al

Lt

John N. Hannon, Project Manager
Operating Reactors Branch No. 1
Division of Licensing




